
End of Summer Newsletter! 

Greetings Bengal Band parents and students! We hope you have been able to have some fun this 

summer and are looking forward to new adventures this fall! We are beginning our new adventures with 

our virtual band camp, Aug. 10-13. This is for free for all Intermediate & Advanced Band students and 

participation is encouraged but it is not mandatory.  Please see the schedule below for details! 

Monday, Aug 10th and Wednesday, Aug 12th: 

10:00am-11:00am 7th grade woodwinds   

11:00am-Noon 7th grade brass / percussion  

Tuesday, Aug 11th and Thursday, Aug 13th   

10:00am-11:00am 8th grade woodwinds    

11:00am-Noon 8th grade brass / percussion  

Need a school-owned instrument?  please contact Ms. Hirota (bethany.hirota@nisd.net) and we can set 

up a time for curbside pick-up this Friday morning.  

Need technology? If you need an electronic device, please contact me (Ms. Hirota - 

bethany.hirota@nisd.net) by Wednesday, Aug 5th. 

Zoom Meeting Info – All Zoom Meeting links will be posted on our website www.BengalBand.org by this 

weekend.   

We look forward to seeing you next week and are so excited to navigate these 

uncharted waters with you, this year! 
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